SANTA BARBARAVINTMNERS

January 5, 2016

This letter is to reappoint Morgen McLaughlin, the Executive Director of the Santa Barbara County
Vintners Association, to the Santa Barbara County Agricultural Advisory Committee. The Santa Barbara
County Vintners Association approved the reappointment at this December meeting.

Sincerely,

Fran Clow

Fran Clow
Executive Administration of the Santa Barbara County Vintners Association
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